
Mr. Louis B. Barsam, Jr. 
64 Taylor Road 
Belmont, Mass. 02178 

Dear Mr. arsam: 

December 2, 1974 

We are extremely grateful for your willingness to 
be a St. Vartan Steward and for your generosity 
in donating· $100 in your capacity as a Steward 
for one year. 

We hope t is will be a beginning in establishing 
true stewardship in our Church. 

A special lapel pin designed for our Stewards by the 
noted artist Walter Kaprielian is attached to this 
letter. ~e hope you will wear it proudly as a symbol 
of your Stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your Stewardship 
regularly each year, about which we will be in 
touch wit you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 



St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral 

630 Second Avenue 

New York, New York 10016 

Dear Sirs : 

Pl ease enroll me as a St. Vartan Steward, and send me your lapel pin which I will wear 

proudly. I have enclosed my donation of $100, and would like to be informed when my 

Stewardship gift is due next year. 

-
Name ----~~~[J __ -~2-~-~~-~~-~~-~-------------------
Address ___ £,__lj_ __ ]JJ:.'L'=.f!_4 __ 'R~.f1_j) _________________________ _ 

City ____ -:t).E:l.-..111. fL1CIL___________ State __ !!}A..$5_ _______________ _ 

Zip Code __ _()__,2j_J_'i_ _____________ Telephone __ !J_tf_Lj_::_L£.Z3 ___ _ 

St. Vartan Armentan Cathedral 

Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 

Primate 

630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

(212) 686-0710 

September 1972 




